25 May 1966

Dan Prince
367 West Hill Rd.
Stamford, CT 06902

Dear Dan:

Seymour Resen and | are compiling infor mation and articles for the next newsletter {#8), and
would like to include an update on Holyland. We would very much appreciate any help you can give
us, whether in the form of general information or a small-column length article {no more than
200 words). Please let us know at your earliest convenience. We would prefer to have a response

by July 1.
Thank you very much for your assistance. We hope you are doing well.
Sincerely,

Cynthia Pansing
Assistant Director



